



Love Live & Learn

Email: office@allsaints-bednall.staffs.sch.uk Call: 01785 334977



Newsletter - 16th December 2022

This half-term's value is Compassion

Headteacher's Message

Congratulations to all the children on a wonderful term. This is my final full-time week at All Saints and I would like to thank everyone for the support I have received over the last 12 months. It has been a thoroughly rewarding time, with a variety of challenges - not least my first day, when half the staff phoned in with Covid.

I will continue to be involved with the school over the next few months and have had many meetings with Mrs Scott to prepare for the transition. All Saints has great potential (which it is moving towards) and I am keen help this continue.

Have a super Christmas and a great New Year.

R Sutton **Executive Headteacher**



Prayer for the Week

May the blessings of joy abide within you, May the blessings of peace rest upon you, May the blessing of love flow out through you, May all the blessings of the Lord be yours at Christmas And in the new Year.

Amen

P.T.A News

Following our successful penalty shoot-out earlier this year, Wolves FC very kindly donated a signed Daniel Podence football shirt which the P.T.A. have now put up for sale on Ebay. Please share the link below and encourage any of your Wolves supporting family and friends to take a look – the auction finishes on Sunday evening and it would make a superb Christmas present!!

. https://m.facebook.com/story.php?story_fbid=pfbid0HtMPs2K2UJjzgjTnyrd67R5eFQZKdLaVqEaP6w86j . kC8V38smswajPg5MqHGfn3cl&id=100057180202564&sfnsn=scwspmo

For anyone who has ordered Tote bags they unfortunately haven't arrived yet. However, should they arrive before Christmas we will contact you and they will be available to collect from Jane Travers.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your support over the last 12 months - with your help we have raised over £2000!! This has been used to support the children and the school by paying for the TT Rocks and Numbots subscriptions as well as the coach travel for Doves school trip and contributed towards the pantomime trip and coach travel. Next year we will look to support a trip for Sparrows and Eagles too.

We hope you have a very merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.



Movie Morning

This morning, All Saints had a very special visitor! The children were so excited when they heard the knock on their classroom door and Father Christmas appeared to deliver the goody bags for the movie morning – he even remembered some of the children and the toys that he'd given them last Christmas!!

Thank you so much for taking time to visit us at this very busy time of year – you made that last day of term extra special for us.



















Christmas Play

I think we can all agree that the children's hard work and practice definitely paid off this afternoon.

We're sure you'll be humming some of the tunes for days to come as we have been for the last few weeks!

It was an amazing performance and a wonderful way to end the term – well done children, we're very proud of you all.













Important Dates for your Diary

Tuesday 3rd January – INSET DAY
Thursday 12th January – Bikeability for Doves
Wednesday 1st & Thursday O2nd February – Bikeability for Eagles
12th-14th June – Kingswood Residential for Eagles
Friday 23rd June – INSET day

Term Dates

Spring Term 2023

Inset Day: Tuesday 3rd January

Term \$tarts: Wednesday 04th January

Half Term: Monday 20th February - Friday 24th February

Term Ends: Friday 31st March

Holiday: Monday 03rd – Friday 14th April

Easter Sunday: Sunday 09th April

Summer Term 2023

Term starts: Monday 17th April

May Day: Monday 1st May

Half term: Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June

Inset Day: 23rd June

Term ends: Tuesday 25th July

Holiday: Wednesday 26th July - Friday 01st September